
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

18 November 2024  
  
Matt Western  MP 
  
Town Hall   
Parade   
Leamington Spa   
CV32 4AT   
  
matt.western.mp@parliament.uk   
  
Dear Matt,  
  
Subject: Review of Policing Activities related to hunting in Warwickshire  

Thank you for your letter of 7 November 2024. I am aware of your concerns relating to that of 
hunting in Warwickshire and acknowledge the questions you have specifically raised regarding the 
independent review that is currently taking place.   

To date, you have repeatedly declined to meet with me to discuss in person your concerns on an 
array of issues and continue to send written correspondence. This is disappointing, as both our 
roles are to service and represent the residents of Warwickshire.    

I would always welcome an opportunity to discuss policing and crime in Warwick and Leamington. 

Please be advised my office will respond to the questions you have asked under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000.   

  
Yours sincerely   

  
  
Philip Seccombe TD  
Police and Crime Commissioner  
 


